
 
 

THE CITY OF NEWPORT 
 

R E S O L U T I O N 
OF THE  

C O U N C I L 
No.  

 
 

WHEREAS: The City Council on June 24, 2020 did pass on second 
reading amendments to the zoning code including 
ordinances dealing with so-called short term rentals; 

 
WHEREAS: By memorandum dated March 3, 2020, the Planning Board 

did recommend to the Council passage of the zoning 
amendments; 

 
WHEREAS: In said memorandum the Planning Board also noted that in 

its study and review of the proposed ordinances, certain 
issues raised were worthy of further study and review which  
included issues concerning sticker parking visitor passes 
issued to guesthouses, transient guest facilities being 
allowed in the Limited Business District by special use 
permit and a renewal process for special use permits issued 
for guest houses; THEREFORE, BE IT  

 
RESOLVED: That the Council refer to the Planning Board for further 

study and review the above issues outlined in its March 3, 
2020 memorandum to the Council and provide to the 
Council and City Administration such recommendations, if 
any, it deems advisable for further action. 

     

      Angela McCalla 

      Jamie Bova 
 

    
 
IN COUNCIL 
READ AND PASSED 
 
____________________ 
LAURA C. SWISTAK 
CITY CLERK 




